
 

 

 

Dear Year 2 parents / guardians, 

 

Your child’s leavers performance will be on tapestry to watch this 

week. 

 

All Tapestry records will be deleted by 31st July. 

 

If you would like access to your child’s Tapestry history to download 

from Reception through to Year 2, please let your child’s teacher 

know by Wednesday Morning. This will then be converted into a PDF 

for you to download to your device from Tapestry directly by the 

end of the week. Any requests after this will not give us time as 

there is a lot of work and it takes ages.  

 

May we take this opportunity to thank you for all your hard work and 

engagement with Tapestry over the years. We wish you a wonderful 

summer and all the very best for the future.  

 

Year 2 Team 


